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Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
All Saints Primary School is dedicated in its drive for improvement and to this end we would like to provide the offer 
of wrap around care for our children in the very near future, should the need exist.  We are investigating the 
possibility of a Breakfast Club and/or an Afterschool Club and the possibility of subsidising the cost of this provision 
to make it affordable for all.   
 
Overleaf is a short questionnaire which we would be grateful if you could complete and return to the school as soon 
as possible and by the latest 15

th
 April. If you are interested in pre and/or after school care for your child/children 

please feel free to add your idea of a suitable charge for this service. 
 
If you have any questions on the questionnaire please contact myself or Mrs Crumpler via the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mark Wookey       Anne Crumpler 
Chair of Governors       Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Nurturing Hearts; Inspiring Minds                                                             
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All Saints CE VC  
Primary School, Bishops Caundle 

Childcare Questionnaire 

 
 
Please take the time to fill out the following whether you require childcare or not. Thank you for your 
time. 
 

Section A: Use of out of school child care provision 
A1 Do you currently use childcare for children of school age? 
Yes…………………………………..□             
No…………………………………….□ 
    If no, please go to Section B: 
 
A2 What type of out of school childcare do you use? (please tick all that apply) 
Breakfast club….…………………..□ Approved childcare (in childs own home).□ 
After school childcare……………..□    Nanny…………………………………….….□ 
Holiday Club………………………..□    Friend/Family…….…………..………….….□ 
Childminder…………………………□      Other, please specify:  
 
 

Section B: Future Childcare needs for children of school age 
We would like to know whether you anticipate using any of the childcare listed below in the future. 
 
B1 If you would be interested in using any of the following? Please indicate which days: 
        Mon Tue Wed Thur Fri 

Breakfast club based at the school    □  □  □  □ □ 
After school club based at the school      □  □  □  □ □ 

 
B2 How much would you be prepared to pay for the following provision? 
 

Breakfast Club……………………….. 
 
Afterschool Club……………………... 

 
B3 What would be your preferred times for the following provision? 
 

Breakfast Club………………………..    
 
Afterschool Club……………………..  

 
 
B4  Please add any additional comments you would like to make about your childcare 
needs: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If there exists the need for a breakfast and/or after school club, All Saints will investigate the feasibility 
of starting one at the school and the minimum cost at which we could provide this service. 
 
Thank you for participating in our survey and in helping us plan for the future childcare needs 
at All Saints. 
 
Please return this survey to All Saints CE VC Primary School by Wednesday 15

th
 April 2015 


